Central Surgery Patient Participation Group

27 Southchurch Boulevard, Southend-on-Sea, Essex SS2 4UB

01702 468443

Hon. Secretary and Contact – Mrs Christine Lloyd 01702 468443

Minutes of Meeting of the Southchurch PPG held at Central Surgery

Monday 26 January 2015
Members Present: Patients; Clive Lucas, Julie Chambers, Ann Tweed, Martin Tweed, Margaret Treadaway, Mr John Vousden, Dr Irlam, practice manager Christine Lloyd.
Apologies Chris Gasper
Health event: We are trying to reach a target audience of approximately 50 people. So far we have under 20. The surgery has invited all male patients aged 65 then invited 66 and 64 and sent an email to age group 63 to 70. As the response is quite slow it was agreed today that we should invite another 150 people to try to reach our target audience. The surgery will invite male patients aged 55 to 70. Letters will be sent and patients who have given their email address will sent an email with the letter attached. The surgery will monitor the numbers and invite more age group if needed. 
Everyone from the PPG will be on hand during the health event to welcome the patients and direct them to their seats. 

Christine has invited the local smoking cessation services, Southend Public health which organises the NHS health checks, the Alzheimers Society and the health trainers. 
Changing the surgery’s name:  The group has asked if a decision has been made. Because of the lengthy process and many organisations need to be told we have put this on hold for now. 
Other items: 
Website: Christine has asked everyone to have a look at the surgery website to see if anything could be improved.

Christine Lloyd

Next meeting: 2 March 2015
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